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Thanks for a fantastic festival!
We hope you had a fabulous time!

Now that the 2014 festival has come to a close, we are proud to report that we
met or exceeded all of our goals - and much of that is thanks to each and every one
of you, whether you were in the audience, a volunteer, a sponsor, a donor or a
critical supporter of the festival. We couldn't have done it without each of you! We
exceeded 2013 ticket sales by nearly 35%, while our major cash sponsorships and
individual and corporate film sponsorships grew by about 40% each! We are set up
to continue to rebuild and grow into 2015 - and continue to present fantastic film
programming throughout the year!

We need you to continue to support us as we move forward. Consider a holiday
gift to the Breck Film Fest, a 501(c)3 nonprofit! Please contact
janice@breckfilmfest.com to inquire about personal giving - and for businesses,
learn about how your dollars can go a long way in getting word out about your
business, and can also buy you, your employees and your clients access to unique
and exclusive year-round cultural exposure and entertainment!

By the way... We have announced our festival award winners on the front page of
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our website!

Have you filled out our survey? Please do so today - and be sure to include your
contact information for a chance to win 2014 festival passes!

Soon, we will have photos from our events posted online, as well. Check back to
our website and to our Facebook Page to see if you were captured on camera!

We have plenty of plans in store for 2015, so STAY TUNED! We hope to
announce some fun programming associated with the Breck Grand Vacations
Community Center opening in late 2014 as well as a few more key film events in
winter and spring of 2015!

Gary Soles, local photographer,
generously donated a photograph for
Breck Film Fest fundraising purposes.
Can you envision this 30" x 30"
beautiful, vibrant photo in your home? If
so, please bid on it today! 
Auction ends Oct. 20, 2014. 

Do you have friends you'd like to add to
this list? Email info@breckfilmfest.com
to get them included in the big Film
Fest family - and one of the most
exciting, up-and-coming arts nonprofits
in Breckenridge!
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